
Dear Alumni, 

We hope this message finds you well! This is a friendly reminder about our upcoming charity 

fundraisers that will be held on Date at Location. 

This year, we are excited to support Beneficiary/Cause, and your participation would make a 

significant impact. 

Please mark your calendars and join us for a wonderful evening of fun, fellowship, and 

philanthropy. 

Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to seeing you there! 

Sincerely, 

Your Name 

Your Position 

Organization Name 

Contact Information 


